
  

katten.com

Estate Planning for Unmarried Couples: Detriment or 
Opportunity?
Presented by the Hudson Valley Estate Planning Council

April 28, 2010

Partner Joshua Rubenstein will speak on "Estate Planning for Unmarried Couples: Detriment or 
Opportunity?" at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 28. The presentation will examine where unmarried 
couples are discriminated against, how such discrimination can be mitigated, and where special 
planning opportunities exist.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.
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